BANARSIDAS CHANDIWALA INSTITUTE OF INFORMATION
TECHNOLOGY
(Affiliated To GGSIP University)

Dt. 17/09/2016
NOTICE

All the students of MCA Ist year are hereby informed that your industrial visit is
now rescheduled on Thursday, 22nd September 2016, due [0 some
unavoidable circumstances in the visiting organisation.

Also note that your Ist Project Review is now on Wednesday, 21st September
20186, as scheduled earlier.
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1. All Notice Boards.
2. Office copy for notice to be uploaded on Institute’s website.



